
I support HB563. I have been hosting short term vacation rentals for over 3 years. Passage of this 

bill will allow me to continue hosting short term vacation rentals which is a thriving business in 

Northeast Ohio. Without this our retirement income would suffer. We have invested in the future 

of the area by bringing in tourism and the dollars associated with the industry. 

 Please make the passage of HB563 a reality. 

  

 

 Sincerely,  

 David Baisden 


